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Hulm, Petra

From: Tami Gregory <tamigregory66@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2016 1:38 PM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Attn: Penny Miller

I am writing voicing my opinion concerning allowing outside Lawyers to represent ND water 
protectors. 
I think in order for them to have adequate representation this should be allowed. 
I will state it again....Yes to allowing lawyers outside ND to represent Nd Water Protectors. 
 
Thank you, 
Tami Gregory 
Lock Haven PA 17745 
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